
Neighbourhood Planning Events and Meetings Timeline 

29th November 2013.  Application for area designation sent to Cornwall Council. 

 

14th April 2014.  Designation approved. 

 

28th April 2014.  Public meeting to explain NDP with 2 representatives from Cornwall Council. 

    29 residents attended.  4 offered to join development team.  

 

13th May 2014.  First NDP Development Team meeting.  Present:  Geoff, David Skelton, Tony, 

 John Hickman, Dennis, Steve, David Polden, Nick Easton. 2 apologies. 

 

31st May 2014.  John Packer joins NDP team. 

 

30th July 2014.   Team meeting at Anvil Cottage.  Dave Polden resigns due to lack of time for  

  meetings.  First grant supplication submitted. 

 

16th August 2014.  Residents survey taken at the Horticultural Show.  Results show which areas  

  people have most concern about. 

 

20th September 2014.  ‘Community Day’ at parish hall.  

2nd October 2014.   Meeting at Anvil Cottage to start planning main survey. 

 

21st December 2014.  Meeting at the parish hall to distribute boxes of questionnaires. 

 

December 2014.  24 page survey delivered and collected from every home on the parish. 

 

15th January 2015. Progress meeting at Steve’s house to plan next stages. 

 

18th January 2015  2nd grant application submitted. 

 

22nd January 2015.  Grant awarded by less than amount requested.  Cannot cover data analysis  

        expenses. 

 

23rd January 2015.  Community Chest grant application submitted to cover amount refused by  

        Locality. 

 

12th February.         Meeting in parish hall to plan exhibition day. 

 

19th February.        Meeting at Anvil Cottage 

 

26th February.       Meeting at  Steve’s house. 

 

21st March 2015.  Public exhibition day at the parish hall to show survey results and vision. 



2nd  June 2015.  Team meeting at Anvil Cottage.  Housing sub-committee present their report.  

 

4th June 2015.   Team meeting at Anvil Cottage.  Agreed to delay further work until September after  

  we see what the new government plans.  Dan Smith joined team and Tony  

  Butterfield agreed to take the helm until Geoff has more free time. 

 

10th December 2015.  Meeting at Anvil Cottage to re-start work on the NDP.  Dan agreed to produce  

          first draft of our plan.. 

 

26th January 2016.   Dan circulates 1st draft of the plan. 

4th April 2016.    Meeting at Anvil Cottage to discuss Dan’s first draft. 

5th April 2016.  Dan circulates version 3.0 

8th April 2016.  Dan circulates version 5.0 

1st April 2016.   Dan circulates version 6.0 

16th May 2016.   Meeting to finalise our draft plan at Anvil Cottage. 

20th May 2016.  Draft NDP sent to Cornwall Council for comment.   (Zoe BernardJohn). 

27th May 2016.   Comments received from Cornwall Council. 

7th July 2016.   Version 9.0 circulated, after taking note of comments from Cornwall Council. 

13th July 2016.   NDP Team progress meeting at parish hall.  Agreed to submit draft plan to parish 

 council. 

 

19th July 2016.  Parish Council approve draft and ask team to start pre-submission consultation. 

August 2016.   Pre-submission consultation started. 

30th September 2016. Pre-submission consultation closed. 

25th October 2016.  Joint meeting of team with parish council and George Trubody to review plan  

         and consultation responses.. 

 

2nd November 2016.  NDP news update circulated to residents by email. 

 9th November 2016.  3rd grant application to Locality submitted. 

10th November  Online consultation of residents about business and energy polices by Survey  

  Monkey.    

22nd November 2016  3rd grant application successful.   

12th December 2016   Team meeting to review results of latest consultation survey. 



13th December 2016.  Further email correspondence with George Trubody to discuss the latest  

             survey results and  to obtain his advice on  whether we should retain an  

             energy policy. 

16th December 2016  Latest draft of NDP sent to CRCC for their planning expert James Evans to  

 examine. 

11th January 2017   Planning started for public event to be held on 4th March. 

12th January 2017   James Evan's report on our draft NDP received and circulated to team. 

24th January 2017.  4th February set as deadline for team members comments and suggestions  

        following the expert's report to be submitted.   This gave the team until  

        the 12th February to vote on any proposals for changes to the NDP.   

5th February 2017.  Questionairre circulated to all members of the team to vote on proposals. 

7th February 2017.  Final amendments made to NDP in accordance with the majority decision of the 

        team.     

21st February 2017.  Team meeting prior to Parish Council meeting to finalise planning for the public 

          event on 4th March.  

4th March 2017.       Public event at the parish hall in Golberdon to present the final dradft of our  

        NDP to the residents of South Hill.  

 


